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State of Florida

Public Servbice Commisgion

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 14, 2000

TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting

FROM: Nancy Pruitt, Division of Regulatory Oversight - g
397-TI

RE: Company Name Change in Title for Docket No.
Staff requests the name of the company be changed to the following:

Essex Communications, Inc. d/b/a eLEC Communications

The company will not be using the second d/b/a of Telecarrier Services and has requested

that it be removed from the company’s name. Please see the attached fax from the company’s
consultant.

The name change should be corrected in the docket title, MCD, and the utilities and
parties of record listed in CMS.

c: Legal (Pefia)

DOCUMENT NIMBER-pATE
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Jul.T1. 2000 3:16PM  TECHNOLOGIES MGMT BT, -

“T“ECHNOLOGIES MANAGEMENT, ™
210 North Park Avenue
P.O. Drawer 200
Winter Park, Florida 32790-0200
FACSIMILE COVER SHEET
DATE July 11, 2000

TO: NAME: Ms, Nancy Pruitt

- -

COMPANY: Florida Public Service Commission
PHONE#:  (850)413-6127

PAX #: (850) 413-6128

DIAL CODE: 5458

FROM: TOM FORTE

PHONE: (407) 740-3001 FAX: (407) 740-0613 E-Mail: tforte@tminc.com
NOTES:
Nancy:

Recently, I filed an application for Essex Commuaications, Inc. d/b/a eLEC Communications
and d/b/a Telecarrier Services. (Docket No. 000397-TI),

The company will not be doing business as Telecarrier Services in Florida and is requesting
that this name be removed from this Docket.

Thanks Tom
cc:
To file: Essex - FL @ Fex Only O Fax & Mail
Pages Sent (including cover) : 1 Billing $

This massage is intandad only for the uas of the individual or entity to which it is addresssd, and may contain information tht is privileged, confidentlal und exempt fiom
disclsure uader applicabls Iaw, If the reader of this message is the intended reciplent, or the employes or agent responsible for detivering the message to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notifled that asry dimemination, distvibution or copying of this communication is strictly prohiblted. If you have received this communieation in
exror, please notify us immediately by telephons, snd return the original measage to us at the above addeess vin the U.S, Postal Ssrvios, Thank yeu.




